
 

 

“Now is the time for a new ‘creativity’ in charity, 

not  

only by ensuring that help is effective but also by 

‘getting close’ to those who suffer, so that the 

hand that helps is seen not as a humiliating 

handout but as  

a sharing between brothers and sisters.  

We must therefore ensure that in every Christian 

community the poor feel at home”  

 



 

 

If you and your family would like 

to register for  

Family Catechesis or  

Sacramental Preparation please 

contact Julie Rex in the Parish 

Office at (254) 773-4541 or 

re@stmarytempletx.org  

 

Family Catechesis groups meet  every  

3rd Wednesday.  

 

All Middle & High School  

students are invited to join 

us each Wednesday evening 

from 6-7:30pm in the O’Reilly  

Building for food, fun and  

faith formation! 

 

Come out and see all the fun you could be  

having and don’t forget to bring a friend! 

 



 

 

As the weather begins to change, it’s time to help those 

in need with something warm to wear this winter. 

 

Please help our St. Mary’s Social Outreach Ministry 

share with others by donating new or gently used coats 

or other winter ware,  

 

Donations will be accepted in the Narthex beginning 

Nov. 3rd and continue through Dec. 6th.  

 

For more information please contact Kathy Cameron or 

the parish office.  

Let’s share 

love and 

warmth with 

others! 



 

 

 
 November 4th – November 10th 
 
 

Monday No Mass  

Tuesday 8:15AM Living & Deceased 

    members of the Chaffin 

    & Kahlig Families 

Wednesday 5:30PM † Vernon Odell Hein, Sr.  
Thursday       8:15AM Priestly Vocations 

Friday            5:30PM † Eloisa Donoso  

Saturday 8:15AM † Basilia Maldonado 

    † Frank Turlip 

  5:30PM Mr. & Mrs. † Peter & 

    Trina Kurzhals Family 

    Mr. & Mrs. † Coy & 

    Teresa Alvarez Family 

Sunday 7:30AM † Richard Lewis  

    † Marilyn Havranek 

  9:30AM For the Parishioners of

    St, Mary’s Catholic 

    Church 

  11:30AM † Arlene Wilde 

    † Angeline Spinn 

    † Frank Pajestka, Jr. 

    Bernadette & Josiane 

    Madi  

 

“The Mass is the most perfect form of prayer” 

~ Pope Paul VI ~ 

CHALICE FOR VOCATIONS  

Open to all parishioners.  

To sign-up, call Debra Hollingsworth 

 at (713) 586-9800.  

 
Thank you for participating in this prayer initiative 
and may God richly bless you with every good gift as 
you pray for priestly vocations!  
 
 
Nov. 10th Russell & Marilyn Krumnow 11:30am 
Nov. 17th Ryan Colburn   7:30am 
Nov. 24th Debra Hollingsworth           11:30am 

November 9th & November 10th 2024 
 

Please check the Ministry Scheduler Pro for 

the upcoming schedule for Extraordinary  

Ministers, Lectors and Altar Servers.  

Mass  
Intentions 

Altar Flowers this weekend 
have been provided  

 
In Loving Memory of  

+ Laurie Colburn  
 

with great love by  
Ryan Colburn.  

 

If you are interested in serving our church and our Lord as a  

Eucharistic Minister, Altar Server, Lector or Usher for weekday or 

weekend Masses please contact the Parish Office at (254) 773-4541. 

Join our Love your 

Neighbor Ministry as they 

lead the way on a 

“Rosary Walk” around 

our neighborhood.  

 

Saturday, Nov. 16th  

beginning at 2:00pm. 

 

All are welcome to walk 

and if you’re not able to 

walk with us you are  

invited to pray in the  

Adoration Chapel.  



 

 

 THE WEEK AHEAD 

Date Event Location Time 

Mon. 

Nov. 4th 

Quilters O’Reilly 

Building 

9:00 am 

 Boy Scouts O'Reilly 

Building 

6:30 pm 

Tuesday 

- 

Friday 

Adoration  

 

Adoration 

Chapel 

9:00 am 

Tues. 

Nov. 5th 

Knitters &  

Crocheters 

Ave Maria 

Room 

10:00 am 

 
Cub Scouts O’Reilly 

Building 

6:00 pm 

 Men of  

Joseph 

Ave Maria 

Room 

7:00 pm 

Wed. 

Nov. 6th 

Youth 

Groups  

Attend  

Family Fun 

Night 

6:00 pm 

 Family Fun 

Night  

SMCS 

Grounds  

6:00 pm 

Thurs.  

Nov. 7th 

RCIA O’Reilly 

Building 

6:00 pm 

Sat.  

Nov. 9th 

Casino Night  Cultural Arts 

Center 

6:00 pm 

 
Altar Society Monthly Meeting  

Nov. 3rd at 12:30pm 
 

Join us in the Regina Caeli Room to 
discuss all the upcoming events for 
the ministry and see how you can 

participate.  

The Knights of Columbus  

Fourth Degree reminds you to  

make your vote count this year! 

 
Election day 2024 is upon us. Here is some im-
portant information fr in-person voting. For detailed 
information fo to 
www.bellcountytx.com>departmentselections>early_
voting_information.php 
 
Voting is one of the most important decisions we can 
make. Prayerfully consider your choices, cast your 
vote with confidence! Plan for lines on election day, 
bring your patience...your wait in line may be a 
goodtime to pray a decade of the rosary. Make sure 
you have a picture ID to make check-in go much 
smoother.  
 
A full list of polling locations is available on the Bell 
County website. If you are registered in Bell County, 
you may cast your vote at any location. Voting  
during lunch break, but away from your local  
precinct? Vote at any polling place! Workers at the 
polling places may be able to direct you to other  
locations with shorter waits. Make your vote count 
this year! God bless our St. Mary’s family and God 
bless America! 
 
Join the Patriotic Degree of the Knights of Columbus 

For more information contact SK William Keller at 
(254) 624-7408 

October 27, 2024 
Sunday Collection  $  12,668.22 
Parish School   $       123.00 
Building Fund   $                  48.00 
World Home Mission  $                265.00 
Other    $                102.00 
Helping Hands  $         12.00 
Total    $           13,218.22 

Join us Sunday, November 10th for  

Breakfast Tacos after the 7:30am & 9:30am Masses 

and Burgers after the 11:30am Mass  

 

Hosted by the Knights of Columbus Council #3444 

and St. Mary’s Catholic School!  


